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I am very grateful for the opportunity to participate in the ERASMUS program + KA107 – 

Mobility for teaching staff. In April 2023 y., academic mobility of teachers took place for the 

purpose of teaching under the EU ERASMUS+ Program Teaching Staff mobility (STA) at the 

Faculty of Economics at Lazarski University in Warsaw 

I got acquainted with the organization of the educational process at the university, learned the 

fundamental differences between the education system in Ukraine and Poland. Acted as a lecturer, 

gave lectures on the following topics: "Mathematical models for economic analyses", 

"Transportation, , and Transshipment Problems", "Making decisions under uncertainty and risk", 

"Application of game theory in business decisions" 

In general, we would like to note the warm welcome and care shown to us by our Polish 

colleagues. 

I would like to thank Katarzyna Zielińska, Erasmus+ Institutional Coordinator, and 
representatives of the Faculty of Economics and Management of the Lazarski University in Warsaw, 

Katarzyna Marton-Gadoś and Martin Dahl, for the excellent organisation of the mobility visit, 

sincere support and for the positive assessment of the work done.  

We managed to implement the teaching programme in full for foreign groups of students of 

different study programmes. In addition, we took part in a joint meeting of the management of the 

Faculty of Economics and Management, Katarzyna Zielińska and Erasmus student of Bila Tserkva 
National Agrarian University Valentyn Honchar and got acquainted with the curricula and 

international programmes of the faculty and the university as a whole; talked about the possibility of 

obtaining a double diploma by university students; double supervision of qualification works of both 

bachelor's and master's level students; guest lecturers; joint scientific activities; and joint research. 

They discussed the possibility of submitting a joint application for the KA2 project in the future.  

We looked at the entire material base and learned from the experience of the Student Helpdesk. The 

acquired knowledge will be implemented in the educational process in the field of economic 

forecasting. 

After returning from abroad, she reported on the results of academic mobility to the university 

management, distributed information about academic mobility at the economscal  faculty, handed 

over informational materials and contact information to teachers by field. 

The prospects of academic exchange and scientific cooperation were discussed with the dean 

of the faculty. 

We advise all our colleagues from different countries to take part in the Erasmus+ project. This 

will allow you to expand your knowledge and professional skills, enrich the opportunities for further 

international cooperation and help you gain invaluable experience! 

 



 
 

 

 

 
 

 


